
 
 

ADDENDUM #1 

To: All Bidders 

From: Tim Girmscheid, Manager of Planning Services  

Re: Addendum #1 

 2018 Pavement Maintenance at Various Parks 
 Bids Due on Friday, June 29, 2018 at 10:00 am 
 
Date: June 27, 2018 
 
PLEASE MAKE NOTE OF THE CHANGES AND CLARIFICATIONS:  
 

1. Change:   
Pertaining to Exhibit A; Section C. Number 3, the following wording should be inserted after 
Tarconite Coal Tar Emulsion:  
“or equivalent Coal Tar Emulsion or Asphalt Emulsion” 

 
End of Addendum #1 

BIDDERS ARE TO ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF ADDENDUM #1. 
PLEASE FAX BACK TO WAUKEGAN PARK DISTRICT, PARKS DEPARTMENT AT 847-244-7345 OR EMAIL TO 
TGIRMSCHEID@WAUKEGANPARKS.ORG.  ALSO, PLEASE INCLUDE AN EXECUTED COPY OF THIS ADDENDUM 
AND NOTE RECEIPT OF THIS ADDENDUM IN YOUR BID PROPOSAL. 
 
 
ADDENDUM #1 RECEIVED: 
 
SIGNED:       
 
DATE:        
 
COMPANY:       
 
 
Thank you.  
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